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Dan Passmore

From: Curtis Moore 
Sent: Friday, October 5, 2018 11:08 AM
To: Dan Passmore
Cc: Laura Gibson
Subject: Re: TUP850-11
Attachments: 3108 Airport Way Well Testing.pdf

Hi Dan, 
 
There is currently a well onsite but we will not be utilizing this as it was completed in 1993 and we do not know 
when it was used last, or if it was used at all (see the attached CSRD well test report). I have spoken with our 
proposed builder and a well installation team that have advised me they have installed wells in properties in 
close proximity to our location and there is a sufficient aquifer to provide potable water. We will also ensure the 
water provided to guests meet all regulatory requirements of the region and province  
 
In regards to the specific location of the well, we will work with our builder to ensure the location of the well 
meets the required guidelines for setback from the property lines and septic system.  
 
Thanks Dan, again if there is anything further you require please let me know 
 
Regards 
 
Curtis Moore 
 
 
 
On Fri, Oct 5, 2018 at 10:47 AM Dan Passmore <dpassmore@csrd.bc.ca> wrote: 

Hi Curtis; 

I’ve been away sick and now am working on the referrals on your application for the revised site plan. 

One question has arisen in regard to a source of potable water. 

Where are you proposing to obtain water from and do you have any documentation on your source? 

  

From: Curtis Moore    
Sent: Tuesday, October 2, 2018 3:56 PM 
To: Dan Passmore <dpassmore@csrd.bc.ca> 
Cc: Laura Janssen <LJanssen@csrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: Re: TUP850‐11 

  

Hello Dan, 








